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Administration

February 22, 2017

Mr. Fred Segundo

Airport Director

Corpus Christi International Airport

1000 International Blvd.

Corpus Christi, Texas 78406

Dear Mr. Segundo:

This is in response to your letter of February 21, 2017 requesting an amendment to the Grant
Agreement for AIP Project No. 3-48-0051-050-2013 at Corpus Christi International Airport,
Texas. In accordance with Grant Special Condition No. 16 which states in part:

"It is mutually understood and agreed that . . if there is an overrun in the eligible project costs,
FAA may increase the grant to cover the amount of overrun not to exceed the statutory fifteen
(15%) percent limitation and will advise the sponsor by letter of the increase. Upon issuance of
either of the aforementioned letters, the maximum obligation of the United States is adjusted to
the amount specified.”

This Grant Agreement, accepted on September 4, 2013 is hereby amended by this Amendment
No. 4 by increasing the amount set forth on Page 2 of the Grant Agreement from
$25,011,128.00 to $25,634,078.00. This increase in the maximum obligation is to provide for
allowable 2.99 % cost overrun of $622,950.00.

If you have any questions or if we can be of additional service, please contact us.

cerel

Ben Gutte ager
Texas Alrpo strict Office



